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Rosary Repair 
Rosaries needing repair or rosary parts 
donations can be placed in the blue box in 
the bride’s room.  For more information, 
call or text Marisue at  
314-960-6831. 

Little Lambs  
The Little 
Lambs 
playgroup will 
meet on the 
following 

Fridays from 9-10:30am this 
spring:  4/28, and 5/19. We plan to 
meet in the gymnasium at the HCA-
SMA campus, and also explore local 
playgrounds and parks as the weather 
warms up! Parents/caregivers and their 
children (birth to preschool age) in the 
Holy Cross parish community are invited, 
and all friends are welcome! Contact Kay 
Sisk (kaysisk@gmail.com, 417-840-
8553). 

HCA 2023 
Summer 
Camp is 
Back!  

Registration is open for all students (and 
community members) who are leaving 
grades kindergarten—fifth grade. Come 
join us for a summer of learning, 
creating, and exploring our community! 
Information & Registration:  https://
www.holycross-stl.org/
empoweren86796.html  Questions:  
contact McKinley Robbins at 
mrobbins@hca-stl.org 

 

Celebrating Mass Together  
PSR students were excited to participate in various ministry 
roles during a Sunday Mass last month at Annunciation.  
They did an excellent job leading our parish family as 
lectors, servers, gift bearers, and choir members.  We 
concluded our Mass celebration with a donut social! 
 

Discerning our Vocations  
Vocations Night was a great 
success this month!  PSR 
students learned about how 
we are all called to a vocation 
of holiness, whether that is a 
call to the priesthood, 
religious life, married life, or 
single life.  It was wonderful 
to see so many enthusiastic 
speakers share their vocation 
stories.  Students learned 
how to begin discerning their 
own vocations.  Our speakers 
included two Pauline Sisters, 
Sr. Mary Elizabeth and Sr. Laura, Deacon Brian Selsor with 
Catholic Charities, Sr. Maureen Martin, ASCJ, Jeanne Place 
who shared about her vocation to marriage, Ms. Amy 
Buehrle who talked about the importance of holiness and 
prayer in the state of single life, and our very own Fr. Mike! 

Get Connected 
For more information about our PSR Ministry, please contact 
Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator, PSR@goannunciation.com.  

To Know Him          To Love Him         To Serve Him 




